
AUGUST RECAPAUGUST RECAPAUGUST RECAP
In August, we were quite occupied, and things are about
to pick up even more! The month began with a flurry of
camps - Orchestra, Band, and Colorguard camps - aimed
at refining our skills. Additionally, we organized several
successful fundraisers to enhance our funds that
support our students. Our first parent meeting featured a
delightful BBQ courtesy of the Boosters. Lastly, we
managed to fit nearly all of our marching band uniforms!

The Sharks hosted our first home football game where
The BOSS brought the energy and the Boosters operated
a successful  snack bar to our visitors.

As September approaches, the excitement continues to
build. Upcoming events include hosting another football
game as well as our first parade of the school year; the
Tustin Tiller Parade.  We are always looking for
volunteers for all of these events!  Check Cut Time for
volunteer opportunities.  Or contact
SHSBOSSVolunteers@gmail.com or any board member!  
We can’t do this alone!

On the horizon, we have a few more fundraisers lined up,
each one an opportunity to rally the community and
invest in the future of our young musicians. Every effort
counts in making our program thrive!

As always, we are deeply grateful for the unwavering
support from our parents, sponsors, and the community.
We cannot do this alone.  We 100% rely on the
volunteering and support from our families in order to
make this program successful.  
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What’s the easiest way to stay updated with BOSS events?  Follow us on Social
Media!  Cut Time!  Our web page!  Subscribe to our calendar!  

bandsofsantiagosharks santiagobandsBOSS Boosters

https://bandsofsantiagosharks.org

Private BOSS Group

Marching Band Rehearsal
Every Tuesday : 3:45 - 5pm

Every Thursday : 3:45pm - 7pm
(Colorguard on Thursdays only)

Concert Attire Fittings 
9/11/24 : During School Hours

Country Meat Fundraiser Kick-off
9/11/24

Rubio’s Fundraiser
9/12/24

Home Game 2 vs Silverado HS
9/13/24 : 7pm

Submit Country Meat 
Fundraiser Form

9/25/24

The Habit Fundraiser
9/26/24

https://app.gocuttime.com/
mailto:SHSBOSSVolunteers@gmail.com
https://www.instagram.com/bandsofsantiagosharks/
https://www.instagram.com/bandsofsantiagosharks/
https://x.com/SantiagoBands
https://x.com/SantiagoBands
https://www.facebook.com/BossBoosters
https://www.facebook.com/BossBoosters
https://bandsofsantiagosharks.org/
https://bandsofsantiagosharks.org/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1247782538565105


I hope everyone is enjoying the start of the 2024-2025 BOSS experience. The fun and excitement is
just getting going. We had a great time at the home opener for the football game. Our band and color
guard looked and sounded incredible. Special thanks to all the Boosters and parent volunteers that
have helped at the events or through your donations. Every contribution, no matter how big or small
helps support the BOSS program. I enjoyed watching from the side lines during practice and
sectionals as the groups got stronger and stronger. And did you get a chance to see how many color
guard members we have this year? What a sight watching those flags go. Our online store closed to
start production on your selections. These will be mailed to you directly. We will open a second store
very soon and add additional items featuring our color guard and orchestra. Be sure and order your
spirit wear early to get ready for the fall season and to show our strength at the upcoming parades. 

Our first parade is coming up on October 5th in the city of Tustin. I wanted to share a few fun facts
about the parades. We will be posting all the information about the events through CutTime, social
media and through the various Instagram and Facebook posts. During our parades the kids are in
uniform for the entire day. As such they can’t be brought any outside food or drinks prior to or
during their performance. The uniforms must stay in pristine condition. We are graded on our
appearance among the other criteria for performance. Should you choose to view the parades
anywhere near the judging area don’t yell out at your student which could distract their performance
and could also deduct points causing them to lose a ranking. However, outside the judging area let it
rip in support of the BOSS!

I mentioned at the parent BBQ we have settled on an individual sponsorship in the amount of
$550.00. Watch for our contest to be announced whereas you could win that sponsorship back. I
wanted to thank our sponsors for their support as we enter the season. Today I wanted to remind all
our students that received their letters at the banquet that Kens Sporting Goods on Hamner in
Norco has always been a supporter of the band and sports teams and really does an amazing job on
those letterman jackets. They take awhile to produce so don’t hesitate to get them in time for the
winter season. If you received your letter you’re entitled to wear it with pride. 

We are seeking corporate sponsors to assist with the wrapping of our trailers and for some larger
band purchases on our wish lists. Things like replacement coolers, EZ ups, BBQs, wagons, and always
musical instruments. If you’re part of a company that would like to assist or have a contact, please
contact me to discuss. I look forward to seeing everyone at all of the BOSS events and cheer our
band and color guard as the take it to the streets…..

Michael Greany
BOSS Booster President 

PRESIDENT’SMESSAGE



Our program depends on monetary sponsorship donations for each
student in the band to function effectively. This year, the sponsorship fee per
student is $550, and every dollar goes directly to benefit the students.

If you haven't paid your sponsorship dues yet, please do so promptly. You
can send the payment by check to SHS BOSS Band Boosters (remember to
include your student’s name in the memo) or by using Zelle at
shsbosspresident@gmail.com (also, include your student’s name).

As illustrated in the chart on the right, we have only reached 5% of the
budgeted amount!  This program cannot function without your
sponsorships!

Drive
One free Sponsorship will be awarded to one partcipant who has paid their $550
sponsorship in full by September 15th!

In person collection dates: 
September 12th and 13th from 5pm - 6:30pm | Baseball Loop, Band Drop Off
September 13th 7pm - 8:30pm | Fundraising Table, Home Sideline

Online Payments:
Sponsorship payments can be made online via Cut Time (small fee), Zelle (free), cash
or check.  

Zelle payments should be made to shsbosspresident@gmail.com

Checks should be made out to SHS BOSS Band Boosters and placed in a marked
envelope with your child’s name and the amount of the sponsorship being paid.
Your child can drop it off in the black lock box near the Director’s Office door in the
band room.



 We are selling Ad and Senior Shout Out space in our Winter & Spring Concert Programs for the
2024-2025 season. Ads and Shout Outs will be featured in all programs, offering great exposure at
a low cost. 

 Ad and Dedication Pricing: 

FULL PAGE AD/DEDICATION PAGE : $250
HALF (1/2) PAGE : $100
QUARTER (1/4) PAGE SENIOR SHOUT OR BUSINESS CARD : $50

Program Details:

Winter and Spring Programs : 11 x 17 with a fold
Jazz Programs : 8.5 x 11 with a fold
Ads printed in Black & White
“Print Ready Artwork/Logo" or a business card required (if both available)

To Submit:

Completed Ad Sponsor/Shout Out Form (see website)1.
Print Ready Artwork/Logo2.
Busines card (with the Band Member’s name on the back)3.

Payment Options:

By check to SHS BOSS Band Boosters at : 160 W. Foothill Parkway, #105-202 Corona CA
92882
Zelle at shsbosspresident@gmail.com
We can provide a link for credit card payments (upon request)

Date Deadline:

Please submit by Friday, November 15, 2024, for the Orchestra concert program
Ads received after this date will be included in future programs until June 2025

Program Ads

https://bandsofsantiagosharks.org/sponsors/


Sponsorship
Opportunities

Ultimate BOSS   $5,000
Business Logo on BOSS Trailer
Feature Logo on Volunteer Shirts
Home Football Game Announcement 
Concert Ad in Fall and Spring 
Digital Ad on Social Media
4 Concert Tickets for Fall and Spring 

Zelle is free and payments can
be sent to:
shsbosspresident@gmail.com

Checks should be made out to
SHS BOSS Band Boosters

BOSS Champion    $2,500

BOSS Shark             $1,000

BOSS Half-Time    $750

BOSS Supporter    $500

Feature Logo on Volunteer Shirts
Concert Ad in Fall and Spring 
Digital Banner on Social Media
BOSS Apparel Shirt and Hat
4 Concert Tickets of your choice

Feed the Band Shout Out on Social Media
BOSS Apparel Shirt or Hat
2 tickets to Home Football Game

Concert Ad in Fall and Spring
Shout Out on Social Media
BOSS Apparel Shirt or Hat
2 Concert Tickets of your choice

Concert Ad in Fall and Spring 
Digital Ad on Social Media 
BOSS Apparel Shirt and Hat
2 Concert Tickets of your choice

mailto:shsbosspresident@gmail.com


Feed The Band
The Boosters are seeking 10 Sponsors to Feed the Band at Home Games and Parades.
A donation of $350 feeds over 300 students!

In return the Donor receives:
* Charitable Contribution Letter
* Business Shout Out in Concert Programs
* Tickets to Home Football Game or Concert

Zelle Payments: shsbosspresident@gmail.com
Checks payable to:
SHS BOSS Band Boosters



Bands of Santiago Sharks Band Boosters
160 W. Foothill Parkway, #105-202
Corona, CA 92882
951-739-5600
Tax ID #88-2295463 

Michael Greany, Booster President 
Joe Dudek, Director of Bands 

Kevin McGee, Director of Bands
Corkie Keys, Color Guard Coach 

Susan Griffin, Fundraiser Booster 

Michael Greany
shsbosspresident@gmail.com
951-545-2888
Booster President 

Susan Griffin
susangriffin@aol.com
626-260-8544
Fundraising Chairwoman 

• 2 passes to the sponsored football game with free parking or a concert of your choosing, 
Jazz, Orchestra or Concert Band 

• Sponsorship posted on our social media the day of the game
• Sponsorship advertised on banner in Bleachers and in the Concert Programs 

We want to thank those who have contributed in the past and welcome everyone to 
continue supporting this program. Your willingness to donate in the community is greatly 
appreciated. Checks may be made payable to Boss Band Boosters. Donations made by Zelle 
can be made out to shsbosspresident@gmail.com, Boss Band Boosters, Inc. If arrangements 
need to be made for “pick up” of any donation, please do not hesitate to contact Sean Bangert 
at (951) 520-5726. Our Treasurer will be happy to forward you any documentation you may 
require for tax purposes. If you need any further information or would like to donate, please 
contact Susan Griffin, Fundraising Chairwoman, shsbossfundraise@gmail.com 
 
Michael Greany 

 

Dear Business Owner, 
The B.O.S.S. Bands, Orchestras of Santiago High School Boosters is a non-profit 
organization that benefits the band and colorguard programs here at Santiago High School. Our 
band and colorguard programs are the largest high school group in the Corona Norco Unified 
School District with over 300 students. The 2024 - 2025 season is looking to be another exciting 
one and we welcome you to be a part of it. We are looking for amazing and generous individuals, 
families, or local businesses who would be willing to sponsor a dinner during one of the 5 home 
football games or by providing a meal during the parade session. Having businesses in the area 
who support our schools is a tremendous help to us. The students look forward to continuing 
this tradition, and is much appreciated after performing their hearts out on the field and in the 
streets! 

 
 

(TAX DEDUCTIBLE) SPONSORSHIP $350- $500 

As a feed the band sponsor you will receive: 

Susan Griffin 

mailto:shsbosspresident@gmail.com
mailto:susangriffin@aol.com
mailto:shsbosspresident@gmail.com
mailto:shsbosspresident@gmail.com
mailto:shsbosspresident@gmail.com


Volunteers! 
The first home game of the year was a success and none of it could have happened without
the hard working parents coming out to clean the bleachers, set up the snack bar, donate
items to the snack bar. feed the band and hand out waters throughout the night! We truly
appreciate your time and donations! The BOSS couldn’t have done any of it without your
support.  THANK YOU, THANK YOU, THANK YOU!

Donation Needs: 
Over 1,000 water bottles were handed out at
our first home game to just band and color
guard students! Please consider donating a
case of 8oz water bottles. Drop off are
welcome on Thursday’s practices and
Game days behind the band room. Thank
you as always for your support! 

Volunteers Needed: 
We would love to see you at our next Home
Game on Friday, September 13th. This will
be the first game where the students dress
in full uniforms. We will also be running a full
snack bar and feeding the band. We could
use several helping hands before and
during the game. Please sign up in Cut Time
or email shsbossvolunteers@gmail.com for
help signng up. 

mailto:shsbossvolunteers@gmail.com


FUNDRAISINGFUNDRAISINGFUNDRAISING
Thank you to everyone who participated in the August Restaurant Fundraisers! A big shout out to
White Lyon, Mountain Mike’s, and Panda Express for hosting our events! Please save the dates
for our September Restuarant Fundraisers (flyers attached) at Rubio’s on the 12th and The Habit
on the 26th! Remember to let them know you are there to support The BOSS! Please let your
family and friends know so they too can come out and support the BOSS!

Thank you to everyone who brought in bags for the Clothing Drive! It was a big success! We
collected over 800 bags!!!

We will be kicking off our Country Meat Sticks fundraiser in September. Country Meat Sticks are
flavored meat sticks that are great for a snack. These sticks are perfect to put in lunches, a
protein snack before practice, and just a fun snack! There are 14 different flavors to choose from.
I will be offering samples of the different flavors to the students before we start the preorder
fundraiser. This fundraiser could be very successful if we all participate! My goal for this
fundraiser is $6,000! We will be doing this fundraiser in three different ways. 

Traditional fundraising- We will purchase a few cases to sell at our home games, concerts,
Band Festival, and possibly during lunchtime at school. I will also purchase a few cases to sell
after the preorder. I know everyone is going to love the sticks and want to buy more of them! 
Online fundraising- You can go online and order your Country Meat sticks. You pay online and
they will send the order to your house. This is great after we have done our preorder sale and
you find the ones you like you can go online and order a box of them to have at home or sell
them at your work. Online fundraising starts September 1st and ends October 18th. If you
would like to order click the link! https://www.countrymeats.com/fundraiser/santiago-hs-
boss-band-boosters
Preorder forms fundraising. We are starting our preorder fundraiser on September 11th! I am
asking each student to sell at least 24 sticks. Each stick is $2. There will be 14 flavors to
choose from. The student will have an order form and need to get orders and payment when
the order is placed. Please help your student sell the meat sticks by taking them to work, to
neighbors, friends, and family! Encourage them to take them to sporting events in the area
and sell them there. I know they will love them. On September 25th all order forms and
money is due. Please make sure the student's name is on the order form and the envelope
with the money. I will distribute the orders on October 2nd. For every 24 sticks a student sells
they will get their name put in for a raffle drawing for some fun new BOSS merchandise! 

All funds raised go to support The BOSS! This means fundraising funds help the marching band,
concert band, orchestra, and color guard! So please encourage your student to participate! 

Susan Griffin 
Fundraising Chair

https://www.countrymeats.com/fundraiser/santiago-hs-boss-band-boosters
https://www.countrymeats.com/fundraiser/santiago-hs-boss-band-boosters




Minimal makeup is to be worn.
No jewelry is to be worn (or bandages need to be worn to cover
jewelry).
Must wear band-issued black crew neck t-shirt and black athletic
shorts.
Only wear solid black mid-calf socks (no logos or designs).
Hair needs to be pulled back all the way up and secured with hair ties,
head bands, hair pins, etc. on top of your head with NO wispy bangs
or flyaways showing.  If hair is longer than collar length, it needs to be
secured up for proper shako wearing.
ONLY water is to be consumed while wearing your uniform (unless
consumables are provided and approved by the Band Boosters).
Make sure you eat a good breakfast since you cannot eat or drink
anything except water when you are preparing for and at the parade.
Make sure you hang your uniform properly in the uniform bag and
hang it on appropriate rack.
Shako boxes should be kept on the same rack you found it on (they
are kept in racks in alphabetical order).
We must look “uniform in uniform” because we are scored in
competition and points are deducted if we do not wear uniforms
properly.
We MUST take proper care of and make sure we keep our uniforms in
clean and proper shape!

UNIFORM GUIDELINES

Click the image above to see a video created by former students on how to
put on and wear your uniform, and hang it in the uniform bag.

https://youtu.be/Rwskm7KNEBQ
https://youtu.be/Rwskm7KNEBQ


PURCHASE OR RENT AN INSTRUMENT

PURCHASE SUPPLIES
(REEDS/GREASE/OIL/ROSIN/STRINGS/
FLIPFOLDER FOR MARCHING BAND/ETC)

SUPPLY LIST IS PRE-MADE BY THE SANTIAGO
HIGH SCHOOL DIRECTORS WITH SPECIFIC
BRANDS FOR BEST PERFORMANCE.

SCAN THE QR CODE
BELOW IF YOU NEED TO:

CREATE A QUICK FREE ACCOUNT,
ORDER, AND SUPPLIES CAN SHIP TO
YOUR HOME OR SANTIAGO HIGH
SCHOOL DIRECTLY.



MAKE AN IMPACT,
ONE TACO AT A TIME.

R U B I O ’ S  F U N D R A I S E R  F O R
SANTIAGO HIGH SCHOOL BOSS

BOOSTERS

THURSDAY
SEPTEMBER 12, 2024

ALL DAY
1297 E. ONTARIO AVENUE

CORONA, CA 92881

30%
O F  E V E N T

S A L E S
D O N A T E D *

O R D E R  F O R  P I C K U P  O R
D E L I V E R Y  O N  T H E  R U B I O ' S

A P P  O R  R U B I O S . C O M
Enter coupon code

“DONATE” during checkout.

I N - R E S T A U R A N T
O R D E R S

Present flyer and scan the
QR code at the register.

Recommended

Fundraiser participants can order their Rubio’s favorites in-restaurant, on order.rubios.com or through the Rubio’s app. 30% of all pre-tax sales will go back to the designated organization (alcoholic beverages or
gift card purchases excluded). Catering orders require a 24 hour notice (please discuss with restaurant ahead of time or email catering receipt to fundraiser@rubios.com). Orders must be placed on the

scheduled date of the fundraiser at the designated location chosen by the organization. Orders cannot be placed prior to the scheduled fundraiser date. Orders placed through third party delivery partners will
not be counted to the fundraiser’s total sales. No discounts or Rubio’s Rewards can be applied to a fundraiser order. Once the QR code on the flyer is scanned at the register (or the code “donate” is applied to

online orders), a $0.01 discount will be added to the receipt. *Certain exclusions and minimums apply. See terms and conditions on rubios.com/fundraisers.

https://order.rubios.com/
mailto:fundraiser@rubios.com
https://rubios.com/fundraisers



